
 

7 March 2014 

To: Chairman of the College of Micronesia-FSM Board of Regent 
 
Thru: President of the College of Micronesia-FSM________ 
 

From: President of the Faculty/Staff Senate  
 

Subject: Report to The College of Micronesia-FSM Board of Regents  
 

The following is an update on the activities of the College of Micronesia-FSM 
Faculty/ Staff Senate:  

 
1. The Faculty/ Staff Senate by-laws working group has completed the second 

draft of the by-laws (http://wiki.comfsm.fm/Senate/*Senate_Bylaws_-
_Revised) the Senate bylaws are currently available for feedback and 
comments on the Senate wiki. 

 
2. The staff representatives conducted a staff meeting in December to discuss a 

variety of issues and concerns.  These issues and concerns were addressed in 
the FSS meetings. 
 

3. The Faculty and Staff Senate will continue to work within the established 
committee structure to ensure that issues are addressed in the appropriate 
committee.  

 
4. The president of the Faculty and Staff Senate continues to serve on the 

Executive Committee and the vice-president serves on the Council of Chairs.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Christopher Ross Perkins  

 
 
President Faculty/Staff Senate 
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